851 Panet Road Winnipeg, Manitoba R2K 4C9 204-989-6581 (p) 204-989-6584 (f) www.thekingsschool.ca info@thekingsschool.ca



September 24, 2013

Dear Haim and Clila,

I want to express my gratitude to you for the session you did with my grade 12 Global Issues class. Hearing your parents' story was inspiring. To learn of the Holocaust through the firsthand stories from Joseph Bau as Clila tells them is amazing. We are also very grateful for the display of art that you brought. To see how Joseph used art to send a message regarding his experiences in the concentration camp is very powerful. Thank you for keeping their story alive!

We hope the rest of your time in Canada is rich and fruitful. All the best as you head back to Israel.

Kindly

Tyler Hendren

Social Studies Teacher